
  

The Week Ahead 

Weekly Menu Please CLICK HERE to see our current Menu 

Extra-Curricular Clubs Please CLICK HERE to see our current programme 

Sports Clubs and Fixtures Please CLICK HERE to see our current programme 

Vacancies Please CLICK HERE to see a list of our current Vacancies 

WEEKLY BULLETIN | Friday 9th June 

Key Dates 

Monday 12th June GCSE Exams continue for Year 11s 

Monday 12th June ‘Form the Future’ Careers Guidance for Years 9 & 10 

Wednesday 14th June Olympic Cup (Years 7-10) 

Thursday 15th June Sports Awards Evening (Open 6pm for a 6:30pm start) 

Monday 19th June Trip: Legacies of Enslavement, Cambridge (all day) 

Thursday 22nd June 
Year 11 Leavers Day 

Whole School Recognition Event (4:30pm start) 

Friday 30th June Year 11 Prom 

http://www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/catering
http://www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/extra-curricular/clubs
https://www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/extra-curricular/sports
https://www.cambournevc.org/contact-us/vacancies


Lunch debt reminders 

Please could all parents be mindful of the amount of money on your child’s Parent Pay account 

and  continue to top up amount if it is running low.  

We will never let your child go hungry at lunch, and if you need any help with adding money or if 

you are struggling, please contact your child’s year team in confidence.   

To set up an alert on ParentPay if the money runs low (or if you want to know when a new 

item or trip becomes available) - please follow the steps below: 



Year 10 GCSE History revision sessions are starting on 5
th
 June!  

They will be every Monday 3.10pm to 4pm with Mr Green and Mr Olivey in the Blue 
Wing upstairs.  Please remind your children that they should be using their revision 
schedule, but they can also speak to Miss Angell if they have any questions or con-
cerns.  

Food Technology Lessons  

Please can pupils be reminded to collect their food items at the end of food lessons. We have 

currently some bags of plastic boxes that pupils have left behind from food technology lessons. 

If you believe your child has not returned with all items taken, please ask them to speak to 

Miss Long in Food Technology  

Drama Lessons 

A reminder that students are asked to work bare foot or with “grip socks” (unless medi-
cally exempt) when in the Drama studios. The “grip socks” can be purchased from 
school, or if you already own these please feel free to bring these along to lessons. 
Please ensure your child has the suitable footwear for lessons. 

Year 9 Options 

Year 9 pupils have been contacted over the last few weeks, if one of their 
reserve option choices were needed.  All other Year 9 pupils will receive 
confirmation of their option subject allocations on return to school after half 
term.  Thank you for your ongoing support and patience during this process. 

Year 10 Mock Exams 

The Year 10 Exams period will take place from Tuesday 27th June up 
to, and including, Tuesday 11th July.   

The main aim of these exams is to provide Year 10 students, and their teach-
ers, with assessment of the progress they have made in mastering the content of the 
first half of the GCSE syllabuses, and provide guidance for the revision required along-
side learning the remaining content in Year 11.    

The results will also start to inform decisions for tier of entry for some subjects, along-
side the results from the Year 11 Mocks.    

The exam timetable can be downloaded here.  

https://catrustorg.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/CambourneVCPublic/EWq2GgsAy_VJgu_4tM4zAF4B4Hppfwgs_aAlJX355JEPIg?e=8XgbST


Year 11 Study Leave 

We would like to thank you for your ongoing support over the GCSE 
exam period, in ensuring that your child arrives on time each day, fully 
equipped for each exam, revision session and timetabled lesson. 

From this point onwards, we will only insist on Year 11s attending school for their 
exams. For a morning exam, they must be present in school by 8.35am. For an af-
ternoon exam, they must be present in school by 1pm.   However, if a student has 
been told that they have an earlier start time for an afternoon exam (as they will be 
sitting two papers back-to-back due to an exam clash) they should aim to be in 
school by 12.40pm. 

The exam dates and times are listed on the school calendar, which can be found on 
the school website: www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/
exams 

At all other times, they are welcome to be in school for focused revision, but it is at 
their discretion as to where they will revise best – at school or at home.  We will con-
tinue to offer subject-specific revision session (a summary of these sessions can be 
found here) and will offer a quiet revision space, for any students choosing to be in 
school. 

https://www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/exams
https://www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/exams
https://catrustorg.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/CambourneVCPublic/EV2KsLsTGWJOlRQkxotIbXIBGY5PXr0b0gnuxtfGgNFMIg?e=kXMDqA


Please find attached June’s edition of our Cambridgeshire Constabulary Safer Schools 
Newsletter, which we ask if you could kindly distribute via your Parent/Carers mailing list along 
with the pre-written email below. 

The subjects that we have covered in this newsletter are as follows: 

• The Dangers of Vaping: Awareness for Parent and Carers 

• Neighbourhood Watch Week – 3
rd

 to 9
th
 June 

• ‘Brakes’ Kids Walk – Wednesday 14
th
 June 

• Cyber Sprinters: How to stay secure online (Interactive puzzle game for 7–11-year-olds) 

• CyberFirst: How to stay secure online (Interactive video game for 11–14-year-olds) 

Cambourne Village College Sports Awards 

Invites have been sent out to both parents/carers and pupils regarding our up-

coming Sports Awards evening. Please do look out for them in your emails.   

Unfortunately, due to limited space we can’t invite everyone and have had to 

focus on those pupils who have been heavily involved in PE, school sport and 

leadership this year.  

We are looking forward to an exciting evening celebrating our fantastic sporting pupils.  

https://catrustorg.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/CambourneVCPublic/EapVh76YDbdOvTjwB6e19RgBEbMyK_RYyfCdu4bZVv1pGQ?e=bBMynu
https://catrustorg.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/CambourneVCPublic/EapVh76YDbdOvTjwB6e19RgBEbMyK_RYyfCdu4bZVv1pGQ?e=bBMynu


The Cambourne Community Clean-Up can get you cleaned up for summer! 

Do you have a broken bed frame? Old hair dryer? Rusty bike? 

Cambourne Town Council are working with Greater Cambridge Shared Waste Service again who 
will be providing the skips for the Cambourne Community Clean-Up.  
 

You can bring down your broken or unwanted items to be recycled: wood, metal or electronic 
items. Anything deemed in good or working condition may be put on the 'Take it or Leave it' stall 
for someone else to take away and repurpose. This could be furniture, bikes, toys or books! 
 

They will also be hosting a clothes swap and a community litter pick at the same time. 
 

Date: Saturday 10th June 

Time: 9am - 1pm 

Location: Hub Community Centre car park  

https://cambournetowncouncil.gov.uk/2023/04/18/west-cambourne-shuttle-bus/


Become a Trustee of the Cambourne Village College Charitable Trust 

The Cambourne Village College Charitable Trust (Registered Charity Number 1186156) 
is dedicated to raising funds for the College, not simply for it to continue to be a great 
school, but for it to achieve its two core ambitions: 
 

• To equip our pupils and other young people with the confidence, knowledge and 
skills they will need to thrive, for life. 

• To support and strengthen the cohesion, inclusivity, health and wellbeing of the 
wider Cambourne community. 

 

Working in conjunction with Cambourne Town and Cambridgeshire County Councils, 

and partly funded by S106 & additional grants, the school has constructed and recently 

fully fitted out an additional performance hall on site for shared school and community 

use.   
 

We are currently raising money to fully equip the Arts Centre & bring a cinema to Cam-

bourne in raising the final £30,000 (details below) and we need parents to help us 

achieve this goal.  

If you feel that you can help support the Charitable Trust by becoming a trustee or just 

want to find out more information, please email the Trust Secretary Mrs Collins.  

How you can still help: 

A fully equipped Arts Centre and Cinema for Cambourne can be a reality, but 

we need your help.  

We are currently trying to raise the final £20,000 to  install a cinema projector in 

the new Sixth Form Centre Lecture Hall to provide a Community Cinema for Cam-

bourne (Completion 2024) - £20,000 

If you can and would like to donate, please either use the 

QR code or donate via our People’s Fundraising Page 

on the link:  

https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/wall/cambourne-
village-college-charitable-trust  

If you have any fundraising ideas as well please also 
contact thecollege@cambournevc.org 

mailto:ccollins@cambournevc.org
https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/wall/cambourne-village-college-charitable-trust
https://www.peoplesfundraising.com/wall/cambourne-village-college-charitable-trust
mailto:thecollege@cambournevc.org


Thank you for your continued support with your children’s 

return to school by sending them back in such smart uni-

form.   

Families who find it difficult to afford school uniform at 

any time should contact their Year team admin (details 

below), in complete confidence, so that a way forward 

can be found. 

 

Year 7 - Sam Tomlinson cam-year7@cambournevc.org   

Year 8 - Lorraine Lye  cam-year8@cambournevc.org   

Year 9 - Louise Boyd cam-year9@cambournevc.org  

Year 10 - Mel Stanford  cam-year10@cambournevc.org   

Year 11 - Kaleigh Blane cam-year11@cambournevc.org   

 

Our up-to-date uniform policy and suppliers can be found on 

the school website. 

We currently have a large number of good quality second hand uniforms available for 

purchase at a discounted rate. Please complete the form:  Second-Hand Uniform Re-

quest and enter what uniform needs your child has.   

With evening reception hours (6pm to 9pm) each weeknight (during term time) there is 

an opportunity to organise a Covid safely-distanced visit to the school to ‘see before 

you buy’ at hours to suit you.  

Please email our evening receptionist Liz Staines to organise a time slot: El-

Staines@cambournevc.org 

If your child has lost an item of uniform, please ask them 

to check with their Year team office in the first instance, or 

please email thecollege@cambournevc.org so that we 

can arrange for your child to check our unnamed items. 

  

If your child needs a coat/jacket and would like to look 

through our unnamed items to find something suitable for 

them, please ask them to go to their Year team office or 

email the College. 

mailto:cam-year7@cambournevc.org
mailto:cam-year8@cambournevc.org
mailto:cam-year9@cambournevc.org
mailto:cam-year10@cambournevc.org
mailto:cam-year11@cambournevc.org
https://www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/uniform
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1u3qfje_FUCP6Rn7wsAtVcICC-u9MOBFtRFOMnf19ilUREFTU01QTDRXTkxLQjhJMU44TFFITU1YUC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1u3qfje_FUCP6Rn7wsAtVcICC-u9MOBFtRFOMnf19ilUREFTU01QTDRXTkxLQjhJMU44TFFITU1YUC4u
mailto:thecollege@cambournevc.org


TEAMS | ONENOTE 

Microsoft Teams, Teams assignments, and OneNote are becoming 

increasingly more central to the way we are providing and receiving 

work. Below are some resources to help you support your children 

with these services. 

 

Click here for a guide to handing in Teams Assignments: 

https://catrustorg.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/CambourneVCPublic/Eckeb-
WkJX1NoaAciPBjAScBG_cU4zuSmd0A0WEUDyO-Fw?e=OgjANx 

 

Click here for a YouTube playlist with short tutorial videos 

(if you prefer, your child can access the same videos through their 

school account here) 

COMBINED MINDS APP 
Combined Minds is an app for parents and carers developed 

for teenage mental health charity Stem4 by Clinical Psy-

chologists. The app aims to help families and friends support 

young people with their mental health. 

 

Combined Minds use a ‘strength based approach’ which fo-

cuses on the positive attributes of the person and builds on 

resourcefulness and resilience. The app helps families to find 

ways to provide the right environment to help individuals they 

support affect their own change. 

 

The app includes providing further information on certain 

needs such as anxiety and digital addiction as well as offer-

ing ways of accessing further help and useful suggestions of 

‘things you can do in the moment’ to help support the young 

person. 

 

More information can be found through the Combined Minds 

website at https://combinedminds.co.uk/ 

KEEPING YOUR CHILD SAFE ONLINE 

Please see below some links to helpful ideas and materials 

around keeping children safe online: 
 

https://www.net-aware.org.uk/  

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/  

https://oursaferschools.co.uk/home-learning-hub/  

https://catrustorg.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/CambourneVCPublic/Eckeb-WkJX1NoaAciPBjAScBG_cU4zuSmd0A0WEUDyO-Fw?e=OgjANx
https://catrustorg.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/CambourneVCPublic/Eckeb-WkJX1NoaAciPBjAScBG_cU4zuSmd0A0WEUDyO-Fw?e=OgjANx
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=84gt29ChZTA&list=PL95U41ZhcLdk01hbqgfImfJ4tdJgy8Pys
https://web.microsoftstream.com/
https://combinedminds.co.uk/
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/
https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/
https://oursaferschools.co.uk/home-learning-hub/


Instrumental & Singing Lessons (5 week taster) 

If your child might be interested in getting instrumental lessons, or singing lessons in the Music 
Department, they could sign-up for a 5-week taster starting after half-term. 

5-weeks is a great way of seeing how they get on with lessons, and inspire them musically ahead 
of the summer holiday – and if they enjoy the lessons they can sign up for a full term in Septem-
ber. 

We offer singing lessons, as well as lessons for the following instruments: 

Keyboard / Piano, Guitar (Electric or Acoustic), Drums, Flute, Clarinet, Saxophone, Trumpet, Vio-
lin 

More information about music lessons can be found on the School website:  

Instrument lessons - Cambourne Village College (cambournevc.org) 

And there is an online form that can be completed here: 

Application form for instrument and singing lessons at Cambourne Village College (office.com) 

Remember – if your child receives the pupil premium, there is funding available to support them 
having music lessons. 

 

Earphones / Headphones for KS3 Music Lessons 

Pupils in KS3 all classes need to have a pair of earphones or headphones with them to use in 
their weekly music lessons. These are used through many of their lessons when they are working 
on keyboards, and will greatly help them in these lessons. 

 
Pupils need to have a standard mini-jack connector (rather than Bluetooth or apple) – and they 
can be purchased for as little as £2 from supermarkets or online. If you aren’t able to provide ear-
phones / headphones for your child to use in music lessons due to financial restraints – please 
contact Emma Soley (esoley@cambournevc.org) so we can arrange some headphones for them 
to borrow. 

Musical Instruments Gathering Dust…? 

If you have any old musical instruments at home that are no longer being used – please consider 
donating them to the school. We really benefit from instruments that can either be used within the 
department, or loaned / given to pupils who would benefit from them. 

 
Upcoming Dates for your diary: 

- Year 7 & 8 production: Boudicca Goes Ballistic! (7pm, Tuesday 11th & Wednesday 12th July) 

- Summer Concert (7pm, Thursday 13
th 

July) 

https://www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/extra-curricular/Instrument-lessons.php
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=1u3qfje_FUCP6Rn7wsAtVZMo4WVTETxLuMgcB4nz9aNUNVBFWFFIRTJOUEZHMUFBUktUTEhVU1lQRS4u
mailto:esoley@cambournevc.org


Students have access to a Teams channel of articles that school staff have chosen as 
being particularly interesting. 

If your child is looking for something to read, there is a continually-updated selection – 
they’ll fit nicely into the reading time each day, and offer something current to learn more 
about. 

Find it here: Recommended Articles 

 
Owe Are All Made of Molecules by 

Susin Nielsen 

Meet Stewart (13): he's academically brilliant but socially clue-
less. His mum has just died and he misses her a lot. 

Meet Ashley (14): she's the undisputed 'It' Girl in her class, but 
her grades stink. Her dad has come out and moved out - but 
not far enough. 

Their worlds are about to collide because Stewart and his dad 
are moving in with Ashley and her mom. Stewart is trying to 
be 89.9% happy about it, but Ashley is 110% horrified and 
can't quite get used to her totally awkward home. 

And things are going to get a whole lot more mixed up when 
these two very different people attract the attention of school 
hunk Jared… 

Stewart and Ashley face some sensitive situations separately 
and together. 

Available from the school library. 

 

 From Prejudice to Pride:a history 

of the LGBTQ+ movement by Amy La-

mé 

This book will inspire courage and pride in young LGBTQ+ peo-
ple and help answer questions for all readers about gender 
and identity. 

Follow LGBTQ+ history from ancient civilisations to the pre-
sent-day, and learn about key events including the trial of Os-
car Wilde, the Stonewall riots, the AIDS crisis, same-sex mar-
riage and changing laws that have impacted on LGBTQ+ life. 

Gain insight into the shifting attitudes that have challenged 
lesbian, gay, bisexual and transgender people and the experi-
ences that help us understand what it means to be LGBTQ+ 
today. 

Available from the school library. 

https://teams.microsoft.com/dl/launcher/launcher.html?url=%2F_%23%2Fl%2Fchannel%2F19%3Ae5e44fea62dc4322a8a4b8af130d4c97%40thread.tacv2%2FRecommended%2520Articles%3FgroupId%3D76853b8d-00fe-441c-86e3-8385f7d2a1b7%26tenantId%3D7eeaedd6-bf37-4015-8fe9-19fbc2c02d5




mailto:girlssec@cambournetownfc.org.uk


The Barons' Sporting Bursary is awarded to any CamVC student who would like to 

join a community sports club or to participate in a sporting festival or event but can-

not afford the membership or associated costs.  

Its aim is to ensure that every student at CamVC can participate in sport, dance 

and physical activity regardless of costs. Some examples of how the bursary can 

be used are: 

- Paying for a year's membership to a Sports Club, e.g. Cambourne Netball Club 

- Paying for transport costs for you to get into Cambridge to participate in a club 

- Paying for additional equipment that you require for your sport, eg a new hockey 

stick 

- Paying for the entry costs of an event like the Cambridge Schools Cross Country  

- Paying to attend a sports coaching or refereeing course such as a FA young offi-

cials course 

If your child  would like to apply for the bursary then please ask them to fill out the 

form here with as much information as possible about themselves and the sporting 

opportunity.  

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=1u3qfje_FUCP6Rn7wsAtVUNVGIZKVclEvREuXwVmCw5UMTVMMEtWRzNaRExWR09NUktSOFFQUE5ZNy4u


Reporting your Child’s Absence from School: 

If your child is unwell and unable to attend school you have a legal requirement to inform the 

school on each day of absence. Please email (thecollege@cambournevc.org) or call the 

school on 01954 284000 by 9am every day of the absence and leave a message clearly 

stating the reason for absence and the child’s full name and tutor group.  If you fail to inform 

the school, we are legally required to make contact with you, to ensure the child’s safety. 

Even if they have been absence on the previous day we cannot assume they are still at home 

poorly. 

Appointments: 

If your child misses registration for a medical or dental appointment, this is counted as an au-

thorised absence. Please give advance notice, ideally 2 school days, by emailing thecol-

lege@cambournevc.org with the dates and times the pupil is expected to be out of school 

and preferably with a copy of the appointment card/notification so that the absence can be 

authorised. As much as possible, pupils should be in school prior to/ after the appointment 

and out of school for as little time as possible.   

Prior notification ensures the Year team and Reception staff are aware of your child arriving 

late / leaving early and the necessary arrangements can be put in place. If your child needs 

to leave early for an appointment, they should inform their teacher that they need to be ex-

cused early and make their own way down to Reception. The Reception staff will try to help 

locate children for appointments, but we do not always have someone available to do a col-

lection from lessons.  

Planned Absence Request: 

For any planned absence which is not a medical appointment, please complete a planned ab-

sence request form. If possible, please submit this form two weeks before the absence. This 

will enable us to give you a response before the absence is taken. If a request for planned 

absence is not made, it is likely to be recorded as Unauthorised on your child’s attendance 

record.  

 

All pupils leaving early for appointments need to be collected by a parent to sign 

them out through our main Reception. 

mailto:thecollege@cambournevc.org
mailto:thecollege@cambournevc.org
mailto:thecollege@cambournevc.org
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cambournevc.org%2Fdownload.php%2FABSENCE%2520-%2520Request%2520Form%2520for%2520Planned%2520Absence&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cdad160019ca443cc314208d97e7e8142%7C7eeaedd6bf3740158fe919fbc2c02d55%7C0
https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.cambournevc.org%2Fdownload.php%2FABSENCE%2520-%2520Request%2520Form%2520for%2520Planned%2520Absence&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cdad160019ca443cc314208d97e7e8142%7C7eeaedd6bf3740158fe919fbc2c02d55%7C0


POST 16 OPEN EVENTS 

Attendance at most of the events below is to be self-organised by par-

ents/pupils. We will share all information received on these events, but 

it is pupils’/ parents’ responsibility to register attendance with the indi-

vidual sixth form/college and organise travel accordingly.  

If attending an open event that falls during school hours, a planned absence 

form will need to be completed, so that student absence can be authorised. Completed 

forms should be returned to the attendance officer at thecollege@cambournevc.org or 

handed into Reception. Planned absence forms can be found at: https://

www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/absence.php.  

Pupils are normally limited to attendance at a maximum of two college open day/ taster 

day events during school time.  

Summer Term 2023  

Institution Details 

Bishop Laney, Ely Taster Day, 11th July, all day 

https://www.elycollege.com/page/?

title=Sixth+Form&pid=10  

Cambridge Maths School 22nd June - Year 10 Eureka Day of enrichment and chal-

lenges for Year 10 students, intended to inspire young 

people to study maths, further maths and science A-

Levels. https://cms.tela.org.uk/  

CAST Open Evening: 5th July, 5-8pm 

https://cast.education/ 

Cambridge Regional College Open evening(s): 

Cambridge campus: 4th July, 4.30-7.30 pm 

Open event: 21st June (cf. above); 7th July 

 

Year 10 Taster Day: Wednesday 21st June at Cambridge 
Campus - Attendance via Cambourne Village College 
School trip – please see above for more information 

  

Details of all events can be found on the college web-
site:  https://www.camre.ac.uk/events/ 

Chesterton Sixth Form Open Day: 7th July, 9am-3pm 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/chesterton-sixth-form-year-
10-taster-day-2023-friday-7th-july-tickets-642178913417 

mailto:thecollege@cambournevc.org
https://www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/absence.php
https://www.cambournevc.org/parent-carer-and-student-information/absence.php
https://www.elycollege.com/page/?title=Sixth+Form&pid=10
https://www.elycollege.com/page/?title=Sixth+Form&pid=10
https://cms.tela.org.uk/
https://cast.education/
https://www.camre.ac.uk/events/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/chesterton-sixth-form-year-10-taster-day-2023-friday-7th-july-tickets-642178913417
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/chesterton-sixth-form-year-10-taster-day-2023-friday-7th-july-tickets-642178913417


Institution Details 

Hills Road Sixth Form Open Day(s) 

Saturday 8th July, 10-4pm 

Monday 10th July, 5-8pm 

https://www.hillsroad.ac.uk/  

Impington International College Open Day: 10th  July 

https://www.impingtoninternational.org.uk/ 

Long Road Sixth Form College Open Evening: 4th and 5th July, 5-9pm 

Booking required via the link on their website.  

College of West Anglia (Milton) Open Day 19th June 10am-2pm – register online. 

https://cwa.ac.uk/about/open-days 

The Oakes Sixth Form College Open Evening: 28th June, 6-8pm 

Taster Days: 9.45am-2pm, 4th and 5th July.  Interested stu-
dents should only attend one of those two days. 

https://oakescc.org/ 

Comberton Sixth Form Open Evening: 

21st June, 6-8.30pm provisionally – times TBC 

https://www.combertonsixthform.org/ 

Parkside Sixth Taster Day w/c 3rd July 

https://parksidesixth.education/events/ 

https://www.hillsroad.ac.uk/
https://www.impingtoninternational.org.uk/
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/long-road-sixth-form-college-open-evenings-tickets-538791940197
https://cwa.ac.uk/news/events/event/118-open-evening-tuesday-25-april-2023-cambridge-campus
https://cwa.ac.uk/about/open-days
https://oakescc.org/
https://www.combertonsixthform.org/
https://parksidesixth.education/events/


Impington International College Year 10 Taster Day 2023 

  

A message from Impington International College: 

Impington International College are hosting their year 10 Taster Day on 10th July 2023.  

You can register for tickets now.  

On the day you will get the opportunity to hear an introduction to our internationally recognised 

programmes, tour the college, and try out some of the many subjects we offer. 

Here at Impington, we understand that your choices in sixth form depend very much on your fu-

ture plans.  

In order to create your bespoke programme, please choose which 4 subjects you are interested 

in by filling in this form .  

You will be sent confirmation of your choices in due course. 

 

Impington International College is also praised for its top-class football, rugby and netball schol-

arship programmes and its hugely successful performance school.  

If you have this sort of specialist interest, there will be sessions on the day to inspire you! 

 

Please note that this event is for students only.  

Our Open Evening is on the 18th October 2023 and we are looking forward to welcoming parents 

and carers to this.  

If you have any questions about the day, and need to contact us, please do 

on international@ivc.tmet.org.uk. 

Link to book:   

To apply to Impington International College Yr 10 Taster Day 10th July please click here: https://

www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/625206368077 

Chesterton Sixth Form Year 10 Tast-

er Day 2023 

Friday 7th July 

Book your tickets here:  

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/
chesterton-sixth-form-year-10-taster-
day-2023-friday-7th-july-tickets-
642178913417 

https://linkprotect.cudasvc.com/url?a=https%3a%2f%2fwww.eventbrite.co.uk%2fmyevent%3feid%3d625206368077&c=E,1,xIBXfUzusudgMYR5hLdI9FLoia0MuzgKdGrXTf7GNGuKaTu6KOVCmz6VyLUlJZInPcT4nBwFzZWWH5iB-XoSkSB42tOwhDgEfR9fQ1y3ohVg4bkaFxVROA,,&typo=1
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/625206368077
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https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/625206368077
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https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=OjY35I1uCE-7qWwzDXODVwWt6cOAJ8hOl-w34qgHMABUNzAyWDMwRDJVSU5RSUFYNTA1MDc4WFMyMy4u
https://www.hillsroad.ac.uk/sixthform/how-to-apply/open-events


https://oakescc.org/


Safeguarding 

 

 At Cambourne Village College we work 
hard to make sure that we build up posi-
tive relationships with the pupils in our 
care and we hope that we can support 
families in safeguarding your children.  

  

What is safeguarding?  

• Protecting children 

• Preventing harm to a child 

This includes a variety of different aspects. We are here to help your child make good 
choices but also support them if they make a mistake.  

We work with individual students, their families and external agencies.  

  

What do we do at CamVC to safeguard your child?  

• Staff are vigilant – staff are very good at noticing small changes and listening to the 
concerns of those in our care.  Tutors are well placed in this process, however all staff 
play an active role in this. 

• Designated Team – we have a specific team of people working each day to address 
concerns raised by staff, pupils, parents and external agencies.  This team works to 
make sure concerns are addressed and the appropriate support is advised 

• Pupil Voice - we encourage pupils to speak to us or raise their concerns via the 
‘Report a Concern’ button on their iPad 

  

How can we help you?  

If you have any concerns about your child or you would like any support, please contact 
us via cam-safeguarding@cambournevc.org  

mailto:cam-safeguarding@cambournevc.org


Communication with the School  

How can I contact my child’s Year Team? 

 

 

Please email cam-year7@cambournevc.org | PSA Sam Tomlinson 

Please email cam-year8@cambournevc.org | PSA Lorraine Lye 

Please email cam-year9@cambournevc.org | PSA Louise Boyd 

Please email cam-year10@cambournevc.org | PSA Mel Stanford 

Please email cam-year11@cambournevc.org |  

 

We will aim to respond to any enquiry within 48 hours. 

There are a variety of ways in which we will contact you, including by telephone, by letter, by 
email, in our newsletters and via our website. There are several ways in which you can contact 
us, and these include:  

 

By email to thecollege@cambournevc.org 

 

By calling Reception for all general enquiries on 01954 284 000 

 

By writing to Cambourne Village College, Sheepfold Lane, Cambourne CB23 6FR 

 

Via the ‘contact us’ page of our school website www.cambournevc.org 

We aim to respond to any enquiry within 48 hours. 

 

Students IT Support 
If your child needs a password reset, for example to their email, Show My 
Homework or any of the platforms we use at the College, or if they have 

any issues with their iPads, please email cam-
support@cambournevc.org. 

We will aim to respond to any enquiry within 48 hours. 

mailto:thecollege@cambournevc.org
mailto:thecollege@cambournevc.org
mailto:thecollege@cambournevc.org
http://www.cambournevc.org/
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